
Briefing Note to the Planning Consultation Forum: land west of the Crematorium, Bartons Road, Havant                                                                                                                                                 

Site address, area and current status 

The site is a 6.284 Ha area of land.  The land is currently in agricultural use. The land straddles the two administrative 

areas of Havant Borough Council and East Hampshire District Council. 

Description of proposed development 

81 new homes plus ancillary open space, including community orchard. The community orchard, open space and 

drainage details include land within East Hampshire District. 

Planning Policy position 

 

As the next stage of the Local Plan awaits further consultation in early 2019, the objective for bringing this 

proposal before the Forum is to seek more guidance on preferred detail that supports the draft allocation H21.  

This is helpful for East Hampshire District as they now try to envisage the nature and capacity of potential new 

homes in this location as part of their own local plan review. Until East Hampshire District endorse the principle of 

housing to the immediate north, any future planning application submitted to Havant Borough shall conform to 

draft Policy 21 and have land to the north undeveloped but with connectivity to services. 

Although not part of the intended future application, details will be submitted to show that land within the East 

Hampshire District administrative area will be managed in a way to safeguard the potential for further new 

homes, should East Hampshire District Council choose to allocate that area for such purpose. This will meet the 

spirit and purpose of draft policy H 21 b. 



 


